
 
 

County Square Development Ad Hoc Committee and 
University Ridge Development Evaluation Team 

Thursday, May 18, 2017 
12:00, Noon 

County Square – Conference Room D 
Minutes 

 
 

 
In Attendance: 
Bob Taylor, Committee Chair 
Sid Cates, Committee Member 
Xanthene Norris, Committee Member 
Butch Kirven, County Council Chair 
Willis Meadows, County Council Vice Chair 
Joe Kernell, Greenville County Administrator 
John Hansley, Greenville County Deputy Administrator 
Shannon Herman, Greenville County Assistant Administrator 
John Castile, Manager, City of Greenville  
Nancy Whitworth, Deputy Manager, City of Greenville 
 
 

 1.    CALL TO ORDER 
 

Chairman Bob Taylor 

 2.    SCORE RESPONSES TO THE REQUEST FOR UNIVERSITY 
RIDGE DEVELOPMENT PROPOSALS 

 
        The Committee and the evaluation team presented their scores for 

the vendor responses.  Scores were as follows: 
 

 

 
Vendors 

 
1 2 3 4 5 6 

 
35 8 17 33 7 30 

 
26 21 21 29 17 17 

 
33 23 32 33 29 29 

 
28 18 23 15 10 11 

 
29 17 28 32 26 32 

 
33 15 26 33 11 32 

 
34 13 27 35 11 32 

 
32 17 26 34 14 31 

 
29 18 24 25 14 20 

  30 16 21 27 16 18 
Total 
Score 309 166 245 296 155 252 

 
 

 

 3.    ADJOURNMENT  

 


